


Shauna Bzdel, Director, Land, Real Estate & Facilities



 

 
 
 
Queen Elizabeth II Court │ 2476 Victoria Avenue 
PO Box 1790 │ REGINA SK  S4P 3C8 
 

Regina.ca 

 
June 24, 2022 
 
 
New Indoor Aquatics Facility Project Update 
 
 
This project update is being provided by the project team for the New Indoor Aquatics Facility 
through the Community Advisory Committee (CAC). Your organization/group has been 
represented by a member on the CAC, who has been working closely with the project team for 
several months to assist with the development of the feasibility study. 
 
The feasibility study, which outlines aquatics program space needs and cost estimates, is now 
complete and has been endorsed by the CAC. This feasibility study will be presented to 
Executive Committee on July 6, 2022. At that same meeting, Council will be receiving 
information about other major recreation infrastructure projects. Next steps for the project will 
include collaborative discussions related to location, costs, and sequencing of these projects.    
 
We encourage you to review the feasibility study when it goes public later today. As the study is 
a large document, please click here for the Executive Committee Meeting Package for July 6th to 
download a copy of the administrative report and feasibility study. You are welcome to appear 
as a delegation to speak to the needs for this facility. 
 
Further engagement with the community and stakeholders will occur as the project progresses.  
 
For any questions or comments, please reach out to: newindooraquaticsfacility@regina.ca 




